
TAUPO DOG TRAINING CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING   

MONDAY 8th MAY 2023 AT 7PM. 

  

  

PRESENT:  E. Parnell,   J. Black, Z. Black,  D. Houghton, R Beattie 

  

APOLOGIES: J Smith, G Houghton, R Watts 

  

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING: Read by those in attendance and declared a true and 

accurate record. Moved by D Houghton, seconded Z Black. E Parnell to contact Rachel 

Watts with regards to secretarial stuff and emails etc. 

  

MATTERS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES: 

Club mail box has been cancelled with a fee of $160 to redirect mail for two months. 

Box cost $230 to rent from NZ Post. Mail redirected to Janice's home address to include 

bank statements as these cannot be emailed out to organisations!. 

  

CORRESPONDENCE: Two 'Thank You's received from CGC participants who took part in 

recent CGC assessment held on club grounds on Saturday 22nd April 2023. 

Email from Christina regarding an offer of one on one training to sort out website. To be 

followed up at next meeting due to Gary's absence. 

  

FINANCIAL REPORT: As presented by J. Black 

Janice explained about registration for classes and the set up requiring payment before 

being able to proceed further in the enrollment procedure. Helps to ensure that people do 

pay and removes the need to chase up on those people that haven't.  Financial report  

moved for acceptance by D. Houghton,  seconded, E. Parnell. 

  

OBEDIENCE REPORT: As presented by Di Houghton. See attached 

  

AGILITY:  Lyn Sayers to attend Agility conference in Auckland in August. Classes 

cancelled last week due to Janice's accident. 

 

CGC: As presented by E Parnell 

Assessment day was a success.  Classes to resume Monday 15th May at 6pm. 

See attached.Moved for acceptance by Z Black, seconded by J Black. 

 

GROUNDS REPORT: 

See attached. Concrete poles for lights to replace existing ones to cost $150. per pole. 

Clarification sought regarding what council would and wouldn't pay for with regard to 

removal of gum trees. Council will pay for assessment and the report but NOT the actual 

task of having the trees dropped. 

  

  

General Business: 

 

E Parnell asked about website as to why there was more than one email address as the 

point of contact for the club – set up  in order that the workload be shared. 



 

Obedience show: Janice transferred funds into Vicki Moffat's account for to cover prize 

money, judges and stewards expenses, raffle and float funds etc as Janice can't drive. 

Elizabeth asked about the large bin liners for bins for show and will go to Jasco to get these 

along with loo rolls and paper hand towels. 

Elizabeth had also purchased x8 clips for ring ropes as some of these needed replacing 

total cost $41.60 

  

Meeting closed 7.50pm. Next meeting set for Monday12th June 2023 

  

  

 

 


